
 

HOLLINS HIGH SCHOOL VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE 

 

 

 

 

WHAT: HOLLINS HIGH SCHOOL VIRTUAL BACK TO SCHOOL/OPEN HOUSE 

NIGHT 

WHEN: WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 9TH FROM 6 PM TO 7 PM 

HOW: PARENTS SHOULD ACCESS THE SESSION THROUGH THEIR STUDENT’S 

ACCOUNT ON CANVAS 

FORMAT: Like we have done in the past – we are utilizing an open format for all 

your student’s classes. This way if you don’t have a question about a class/classes 

you can drop in and visit with the class you are interested in gleaning information. 

So, you can drop in all your students’ classes or one. Your choice during the 

designated hour. Please be reminded this is NOT a conference and teacher’s will 

answer broad questions about their content and processes. Also understand that we 

are aware of various technological issues that have arisen over the past two weeks 

– and we are working on solutions as diligently as we can.  


